THE WEST MESA CHAPTER OF THE NATIONAL FEDERATION OF THE BLIND OF NEW MEXICO CONTINUES TO INVITE YOU TO PARTY FOR HEARTINESS WITH PAMPERED CHEF
The West Mesa Chapter of the National Federation of the Blind of New Mexico invites you to start filling your holiday gift list or gift yourself with an on-line Pampered Chef Party from Monday, November 14, through Sunday, November 20, 2022. We thank those who placed early bird orders. Many great items are still available. 
We appreciate Pampered Chef Consultant Mackenzie Mercado for her partnership with the West Mesa Chapter for hosting this on-line Party. As a fund razing partner, Ms. Mercado and Pampered Chef will donate a percentage of proceeds to the West Mesa Chapter. Check out the link she has provided throughout the week for recipes, tips, and tricks.
You can also join the Facebook group for tips, tricks, including live presentations from Ms. Mercado,  and help. Turn on notifications in your web-based or device-installed Facebook client for information throughout the week-long party. 
If you have questions, contact the West Mesa Chapter’s fund-raising committee at nfbnm.westmesafundraising@gmail.com or by leaving or voice or text message (at 505) 226-5741.
The National Federation of the Blind is a community of members and friends who believe in the hopes and dreams of the nation’s blind. Every day we work together to help blind people live the lives they want. We appreciate your acceptance of this invitation and your generosity in the work of the West Mesa Chapter of the National Federation of the Blind of New Mexico. 
